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MEETING SUMMARY 
June 25, 2019 

High School Library 

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow 

OVERVIEW 
The meeting started off with Chet Bembenek, technology director for the 
Columbus School District, updating the committee on the technology in the 
district. Chet became the technology director for the district back in 2010. Here 
is a list of some of the key improvements that have been achieved since: 

• Replaced old phone system with Voip System 

• Laptops for teachers with docking stations - 8th year 

• One device per student (1:1) - 5th year 

• Raptor Visitor System 

• Replacing Smartboard & Projectors with Touch TVs 

Before small group discussions, Mitch Kidd from CD Smith presented preliminary 
budgets for the options. Each option had a total price range that was broken 
down into cost per school. CD Smith also presented a preliminary budget for the 
infrastructure needs identified in tours of the school buildings. 

In small group discussions, the committee members reviewed site plans, floor 
plans, and budgets for the each of the options. At the end of the meeting the 
committee agreed to move forward with two of the options. Bray Architects and 
CD Smith are going to further study these options for the next meeting. 

NEXT MEETING >>> 
Monday, July 1 | 6:00-8:30 PM 
High School - Library 
• Review | Responses to Options 
• Review | Preliminary Budgets 
• Presentation | Athletic / Recreation / 

Co-Curricular Update 
• Small Group Discussion | Finalize 

Options 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact  Janel DeZarn-Vert jdezarn@columbus.k12.wi.us 
Visit  www.columbus.k12.wi.us 
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